
Monthly Tennis Supporter Group Report for 
 Oct 2017 

 
  
 
Financial Summary 
At the end of September the TSG showed a balance of approximately $4,800.  
 
 
 
Performance  
Term 4 JTAS is in progress with our teams starting the season strongly. Good luck to 
our JTAS teams for the rest of the term. TSG will be rewarding all JTAS participants 
with a tennis trophy at the end of the seaon. 
 
 
 
Events 
On 09th October TSG had their AGM. Election of new members for St Paul’s Tennis 
Supporters’ Group Committee 2017/2018: 

 

PRESIDENT – PATRICK GLOWREY  

VICE-PRESIDENT – KYM KUENSTNER 

TREASURER – ANDREW GREER 

SECRETARY – SILVANA NAIRN 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS   

Kelly Spencer   Julie Deacon 

Jason Monks    Bruce Dawes 

Wayne Hampson   Larissa Kerrisk  

 
TSG will hold an end of year Pizza Party (free drink and pizza, Zooper Doopers) for SPS 
tennis players on Friday 27 October.   
 
The TSG is also arranging their end of year function at Eatons Hill for the Committee. 
 
 
 
Help Needed/Offering 
Tennis Court #5 is currently unplayable and needs to be repaired. This issue is with 
the school. 
 
 
 
 
 
Compiled by: Kym Kuenstner (Outgoing President) 


